
Reference #:  2024-25-IP 
From:  Quality Reporting Notifications  
Sent:  Friday, March 1, 2024 
To:  IQR and OQR ListServes 
Subject: Population & Sampling Measure Submissions Updates for IQR and OQR 

An announcement from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS): 

The Hospital Quality Reporting (HQR) System has been updated to simplify the process for submitting 
Population & Sampling data for Inpatient Quality Reporting (IQR) and Outpatient Quality Reporting 
(OQR). 

The Save and I’m Ready to Submit buttons have been removed from the Data Form. Once measure 
data has been entered, you can complete your submission by clicking Submit.  

As we continue to enhance the HQR system, we’ll keep you informed about any changes.  
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You are receiving this message because you are a user of the Hospital Reporting system. 


